
 

March 23, 2020  

To: State or local law enforcement and public health & safety officials  

Re: Notice of Engagement in Essential Business / Essential Travel  

BPM Microsystems, Inc. is deemed to be an essential business.  
 

On March 23, 2020 the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) listed            
ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE WORKERS DURING COVID-19      
RESPONSE ​to help state and local officials as they work to protect their communities,              
while ensuring continuity of functions critical to public health and safety, as well as              
economic and national security. This list includes several segments that BPM           
Microsystem’s business operations support. Those segments include, but are not          
limited to: ​Workers necessary for the manufacturing and distribution of products           
needed for medical supply chains and for supply chains associated with           
transportation, energy, food and agriculture, waste pickup, chemical        
manufacturing, nuclear facilities, water and wastewater treatment, emergency        
services, and the defense industrial base.  

All BPM Microsystems employees have been instructed to comply with the Social            
Distancing Requirements in order to minimize the spread of the virus that causes             
COVID-19. All non-essential BPM Microsystems employees have been instructed to          
work from home. 

Sincerely,  

Jon Bondurant 

Jon Bondurant 
VP Operations 
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